DEI Commission Recommendations to the Select Board on Commission
Extension

Following the Select Board meeting on July 12, 2022, the DEI Commission discussed and voted
on the following items on July 14, 2022:

I.  The DEI Commission unanimously voted to recommend the Select Board to extend the
DEI Commission into a permanent commission.
II.  The DEI Commission recommends the Select Board to consider appointing 13 members
to the DEI Commission.
III.  The DEI Commission recommends the Select Board require a quarterly report while
rescinding the annual report requirement.
IV.  Five current members will commit to one additional year on the DEI Commission.
V. The DEI Commission appoints Nuha E. Muntasser and Janine Taylor to work with the
Select Board to redraft the mission statement.



